M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
 
December 1, 2015
RE:
Bidding Documents for Ryle High School – Additions and Renovations

BG#15-281
We are requesting the approval of the bidding documents and BG-3 for the Ryle High School Addition and Renovations project.

These drawings are on file for your review before the board meeting.
I recommend the board approve the bidding documents and BG-3, as submitted.


Eric K. McArtor


Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
